From: Pascal Boudreau

To: Parrish, Will

Cc: Liz McGhee

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: CUP-19-17

Date: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 2:15:14 PM
Will,

It was nice talking with you earlier.

In regards to your question about hours of operations:

Ideally we would like the food court to remain open until 2:30 am in order to provide food
options for Treff's Tavern patrons. We also will have breakfast options so would like to open
the food court at 7:00 am. Please keep in mind that we want to build a great relationship with
our neighbors while maximizing our business potential.

In regards to your question about on-site entertainment:
We are not planning for any on-site entertainment such as live music or anything of that sort.

Please let us know if you have any other questions.
Thank you,

TheCoKitchen

Liz & Pascal

On Apr 29, 2019, at 7:12 PM, Pascal Boudreau <jpkboudreau@gmail.com>
wrote:

Hello Mr. Parrish,

We look forward to working with you on this CUP. Please don’t hesitate to
contact Liz and I anytime if we can be of assistance.

Thank you,

Pascal Boudreau & Elizabeth McGhee
512-992-8093 210-347-1615

On Apr 29, 2019, at 4:16 PM, no-reply(@mygovernmentonline.org

wrote:

The City of San Marcos has received your application. Your new
project number is CUP-19-17 (801 Chestnut Street).

Your case manager Will Parrish, Planner will be in contact if
additional information is required to process your request. To submit
additional documentation or for questions you may email Will at

wparrish(@sanmarcostx.gov.
Amanda Hernandez. AICP, CNU-A
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Development Services Manager

This notice is only meant to communicate that your online application has been received. You may track
the progress of your project online at www.mygovernmentonline.org

CAUTION: This email is from an EXTERNAL source. Links or attachments may be
dangerous. Click the Phish Alert button above if you think this email is malicious
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